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Parent/Teacher Conferences 

     This semester, Elkhorn Grandview Middle School will hold student/parent/teacher conferences on 

February 19 and 20.  We will again utilize the Student-Led Conference format.  We are requesting last 

names beginning with A-L attend conferences on February 19 and last names beginning with M-Z 

attend on February 20.  If  you cannot make it or you have another conflict with your day, feel free to 

attend the opposite evening.  

     If you have any questions about conferences, please contact a team teacher.  On the evening of 

conferences, please stop at the information table in the Commons to pick up your child’s progress 

report before heading to the gym to begin your conference.  Don’t forget to visit the Book Fair!! 

 

Middle School 2020/2021 Registration 

     Current 6th and 7th grade students will receive information during the first two weeks of March 

regarding class selection for next school year.  Please be on the lookout for your child’s registration 

form for you to review, sign, and return to EGMS.   

     Current 8th graders going to high school next year will register on March 4th, 2020, at 5 p.m. or 7 

p.m. at Elkhorn High.  Please see the attached letter for full details. 

 

Social Media 

     Grandview Middle School is now on Twitter and Facebook! Like and follow our social media pages 

to receive EGMS news and to get a glimpse at student learning. To find our accounts, search for 

Elkhorn Grandview Middle School or use the usernames below. 

 

 

 

facebook.com/ElkhornPSEGMS 

@ElkhornPSEGMS 

Currently have 378 followers 
 

@ElkhornPS_EGMS 
Currently have 431 followers 

February 2020 

Volume 6, Issue 5 

IMPORTANT DATES 

One Hour Early Dismissal on February 19th and 20th. 

 No School for students on February 21st . 

 
T

H
E

 G
R

A
N

D
V

IE
W

 V
IB

E
 

E
L

K
H

O
R

N
 

G
R

A
N

V
I

E
W

 
M

I
D

D
L

E
 

S
C

H
O

O
L

 

2020 Standardized Testing Window 

     All EGMS students will be taking state tests (NSCAS) during the 

month of April and a second administration of the MAP tests dur-

ing May.  All students in the district take these yearly.  It gives 

teachers and administrators another means to measure student 

achievement.  These are very important tests for your students 

and our school.  We want to encourage students to do their best 

and show their capabilities. Please limit late arrivals, early dis-

missals, vacations, appointments, etc. during testing days. 

 

March 30 - April 17 NSCAS State Tests 

 

April 27 - May 15 Spring MAP Testing 

 



EGMS Booster Club Meeting & Parent 

Communication Meeting 

  

 Please join us at 6:30 on February 6th 

in the EGMS Library for the Booster Club meet-

ing . Thank you in advance for joining us.   

 Mark your calendar for the remaining 

Booster Club/Parent Communication dates:  

 

March 3 

April 7 

May – no meeting 

 

Electronic Devices Policy 
       

 We understand that cell phones, ear 

buds and other electronic devices are a part of 

today's society.  We do, however, discourage 

these devices at school if at all possible.  If your 

child needs to carry a phone, we ask that it be 

turned off during school hours and kept secure.  

Please be mindful that all com-

munication with your child dur-

ing school hours should be 

through the office.  These devic-

es can be distracting and risk 

being lost, stolen, or broken 

here at school.  Any electronic 

device that creates a distraction to the learning 

environment may be confiscated with the ex-

pectation that it will be returned to a parent 

rather than the student. 

Web Link for Activities 
 

***Parents  – When you are looking for 

information regarding sports activities please 

check the following website : 

http://www.easternmidconference.org.  

You can click on any of the district schools for 

the up to date information.   
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Lunch Reminder 

 

 Please remind your students to drop off 

lunch money before school to the Sodexo staff 

in the lunchroom.  It creates a slow down in the 

lunch line when it is turned in during lunch time.  

Thanks for your help! 

Holiday Hurrah Thank You From 

EGMS Staff 

 The entire EGMS Faculty & 

Staff would like to take this oppor-

tunity to thank all the EGMS families 

that donated to the Holiday Hurrah 

project.  We appreciated your Hurrah 

gifts and all your warm holiday wishes.  

We especially want to thank you for all 

the support given throughout the year.  

Appropriate Cold Weather Dress 

 

 Please remind your child to make sure 

they have appropriate clothing on when going 

to or from the school building.   This includes, 

coats, gloves, hats, long pants and appropriate 

footwear.  PLEASE DRESS WARM! 

http://www.easternmidconference.org.
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EGMS BOOSTER CLUB NOTES 

 

--- Thanks to the following students and par-

ents that helped with the Boy’s Basketball 

concession: 

Katie Grosskopf Karmazin, Dylan Hudgins, 

Harrison Weddell, Madie Dragoo, Ava DeLa-

Garza, Ashleigh Ritter, Nicole Kallio. 

  

---- Our Teacher Appreciation Committee will 

be showing our love for the teaching staff 

again by assisting with meals and dinner 

planning during the teacher conference peri-

od. Here is the link to the sign-up genius:  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805
0544A4A722AA8-grandview1 where par-

ents can sign up to bring a dish/meal etc for 

our teachers during their late days at school 

for conferences.  

 

---- The Booster Club would like to send out a 

HUGE thank YOU to all the parents of 

Grandview who contributed to our Holiday 

Hurrah!  We had another very bountiful year 

and were able to shower our favorite middle 

school staff with extra holiday cheer!! Thank 

you Grandview Parents  

BOX TOPS UPDATE 

Congratulations to Ms. White’s PRIDE class for 

submitting the most Box Tops during our Decem-

ber collection drive with 132 clips! Ms. Krug’s 

group came in a very close second with 130 

clips.  There were six PRIDE groups participating 

this quarter for a total of 427 clips or $42.70 to 

benefit Grandview students. 

  

Our clip totals are down quite a bit from where 

they have been in previous years.  If clipping Box 

Tops just isn’t your thing, we encourage you to 

take a look at the new digital Box Tops app that 

allows you to easily scan your store receipts and 

instantly add to our earnings.  The app is free and 

very easy to use.  Of course, if you are still collect-

ing traditional Box Tops clips at home, we will con-

tinue to accept those as well.      

  

Our next traditional Box Tops collection drive will 

take place the week of February 10-14. 

  

No matter how you do your Box Tops - with clips 

or via the new Box Tops digital app - we appreci-

ate your participation and support of this ongoing 

fundraising effort for our school.  Every clip and 

digital submission counts! 

  

Thank you, 

Michelle Hartnett 

EGMS Box Tops Coordinator 

Spanish Culture Enrichment 

Come to learn about culture in Spanish speaking countries. 

Second Thursday each month before / after school. 

Feburary 13  

7:30-8:00 / 3:30 –4:00 

See Ms. DeVries for more information.  

 

 

  Wednesdays  

  2/5  7:30-8:00 / 3:30-4:00 

  2/12 7:30-8:00 / 3:30-4:00 

  2/19 7:30-8:00 / 3:30-4:00 

  2/ 29 –only 3:30-4:00 

  See Ms. Devries for more information.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0b4baeaa2aab9-20152016
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050544A4A722AA8-grandview1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050544A4A722AA8-grandview1


Math 6 students will be work-

ing on an algebra unit.  They 

will learn how to simplify ex-

pressions and solve equa-

tions.  Pre-Concepts students 

will be solving equations and 

inequalities, then move into 

geometry. 

  

In reading class, students will 

be analyzing historical fiction 

and nonfiction. Their AR Point 

Goal is due on March 16th.  

  

Social Studies students will 

complete a unit on Personal 

Finance. Students will then 

take their 3rd Quarter DCA 

over Budgeting. 

  

Science students will be wrap-

ping up the study of human 

body systems.  We will follow 

up with human growth and 

development. 

  

In Language Arts, students 

will be focusing on the use of 

conjunctions and capital let-

ters. We will also be dipping 

our writing pens into the ink 

for text dependent analysis 

(TDA), which is our 3rd quar-

ter common assessment. 

 

 

In World History, we will be 

finishing the Middle Ages.~ 

We will be learning about so-

cial structures, knights, cas-

tles, etc. of Western Europe.~ 

The students really seem to 

enjoy learning about this time 

period, as many of them al-

ready know bits and pieces 

about the topics we study! 

 

In reading, we are currently 

finishing our discussion of 

nonfiction text features and 

text structures in preparation 

for the District Common As-

sessment in early February. 

Next, we will be studying a 

science-fiction unit. AR goals 

for 3rd quarter are due on 

March 16th.  Remember that 

they EGMS policy is that there 

will be a 10% penalty on a 

student’s AR goal if the goal is 

not met until the following 

week. 

 

In Science, 7th graders are 

continuing to work through 

the Earth Science portion of 

the year.  We are finishing up 

our discussion of Earth’s sys-

tems and resources and then 

will spend some time looking 

at how plate movement 

changes the Earth.  Students 

will also focus on natural haz-

ards and brainstorm ways to 

mitigate the damage done by 

these events.  

 

In Language Arts we will begin 

a unit on persuasive writing. 

In February we will be re-

searching and preparing for 

the “Living Legends” project, 

which will conclude with a 

debate. Each student will 

choose a living legend to re-

search and write about and 

then will debate with their 

classmates to determine 

which living legend is the 

most legendary. 

 

Math classes are in the middle 

of a unit that includes propor-

tions and percents.  We will 

have several quizzes through-

out this unit prior to our end of 

the unit test.  Pre-Algebra clas-

ses are in the middle of the 

Geometry unit, which includes 

the Pythagorean Theorem, 

lines, angles, area of two-

dimensional figures, and vol-

ume of three-dimensional fig-

ures.  Students will take a dis-

trict common assessments at 

the end of the geometry unit 

and then will begin our unit on 

Probability. 

 7th Grade News 

Mr. Bluhm, Mrs. Bodyfield, Mrs. Burson, Mr. Feickert, Ms. Jussel, Mrs. Kudrna, Mr. Kush, 

Mrs. Lorensen, Mrs. Nightengale,  Mrs. Pilkington, Mr. Quincy, Ms. Reznicek, Mr. Zach 

6th Grade News 
Ms. Anderson, Mrs. Banks, Mrs. Blomenkamp, Mrs. Burson, Mrs. Kuiper, Mr. Lucks, Mrs. 

Miller, Mrs. Nielsen, Mrs. Nightengale, Ms. Reznicek, Mrs. Royal, Mrs. Smith, Mrs. White, 

Mr. Zach 
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February is a busy month for 

us.  Student Led Conferences 

will be held February 19th and 

20th.  We hope you all attend 

and see what your students 

have been doing.  Mid-term 

reports will be given at that 

time.  Our current exploratory 

rotation, Health and Comput-

ers, will end February 19th.  

Students will then have FCS 

and Speech and Drama for 

their last two rotations.   

  

In Language Arts all students 

will research a moment that 

changed history for their third 

quarter DCA. Students will be 

completing this in class. If 

they are absent they need to 

make arrangements to com-

plete this at school as it may 

not be done at home.   

  

In Science we will be studying 

heredity and genetics.  

  

In History, we will be studying 

the Civil War.   

  

In Pre-Algebra we will be con-

tinuing with geometry.  In Al-

gebra we will be solving quad-

ratic equations. 

  

This month in Reading we will 

be focusing on figurative lan-

guage and poetry. Students will 

identify and create their own 

examples of each type. We will 

also begin reading and analyz-

ing poetry. The AR deadline 

is March 16th. Please ensure 

that your student is reading 30 

minutes each night in order to 

attain his or her goal. 

 

Please read the attached flyer 

regarding EHS Registration for 

incoming 9th graders.  There 

are important dates for your 

calendar and information you 

need to know about the pro-

cess. 

Second Quarter Antler Award Winners 

 

6th Grade: Jada Freeland & Kade Foy 

7th Grade: Naomi Bertucci & Jack Real 

8th Grade: Quinn Carney & Cole Dryak  
 

8th Grade News 
Mrs. Bloom, Ms. Everly, Mr. Feickert, Mrs. Harger, Mr. Kush, Ms. Mimick, Mrs. Nielsen, Mr. 

Nordin, Mrs. Podraza, Mrs. Schrock, Mrs. Sschroeder, Mr. Zach 
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Band News 
Mr.  Johnson   

DC 
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BAND NEWS 

February 4 – 7th Band and Jazz Bands Concert – On Tuesday, February 4, the EGMS 7th grade band, 

State of Mind Jazz Band, the Jazz Expos, and the Palolos (8th grade jazz combo) will be performing 

their Winter Concert.  The concert will take place in the EGMS gym starting at 7:00 PM.  Students will 

need to report to the gym by 6:30 for warm-ups.  Dress for this and all other concerts is solid black 

shoes, black socks, black pants, and their black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!)  

 

February 17 – 8th Grade Concert at EHS – On Monday, February 17, the 8th grade band will be per-

forming in concert at EHS.  In addition to performing their own music, the 8th grade band will combine 

with both the EMS 8th grade band and the high school freshmen band on a selection.  The concert will 

take place in the EHS auditorium and will start at 7:00 PM.  Band students will need to report to the 

EHS music area at 6:30 for warm-ups.  Dress for this and all other concerts is solid black shoes, black 

socks, black pants, and their black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!)  

 

February 28 – Great Plains Jazz Festival – On Friday, February 28, the State of Mind Jazz Band will be 

traveling to UNO for the Great Plains Jazz Festival.  This will be only the second time that we have 

competed in this Festival.  We are so excited!!  Our performance time is 8:30am so students will need 

to report to EGMS at 6:30am that morning.  Please come support us if you are able!  J  Students will 

be transported to and from the event using school transportation.  More details will be communicated 

through email.  We will be needing a few parents to help chaperone this day.  Please contact Mr. 

Johnson by email (cpjohnson@epsne.org) if you are interested.  THANK YOU!!!  J 

 

March 12 - EMC Middle School Concert Band Festival – On Thursday, March 12, the 7th and 8th grade 

bands will be traveling to Waverly for the 10th annual Eastern Midlands Conference Middle School 

Concert Band Festival.  Performance times are not currently known, but students should plan to be 

report by 7:00 AM and be gone all of the school day.  Students will be transported on school transpor-

tation.  Dress for this and all other concerts is solid black shoes, black socks, black pants, and their 

black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!).  We will be needing quite a few parents to help chaperone 

this day.  Please contact Mr. Johnson by email (cpjohnson@epsne.org) if you are interested.  THANK 

YOU!!!  J 

 

March 17 - Concert at EHS – 7:00 PM - On Tuesday, March 17, the EGMS 6th grade band and chorus 

students, as well as the Show Choir and State of Mind Jazz Band, will be performing their 2nd (and 3rd) 

concerts of the year.  Joining us for this performance will be the 5th grade students from Manchester, 

Sagewood, and West Dodge Station elementary schools playing their recorders.  This concert will take 

place at Elkhorn High School in the main gym.  Students will need to report to the EHS gym by 6:30 

PM.  Dress for this and all other concerts is solid black shoes, black socks, black pants, and their 

black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!)  

 

April 2 - EMC Middle School Jazz Band Festival – On Thursday, April 2, the Jazz Expos, State of Mind, 

and the Palolos Jazz Bands will be traveling to ERMS for the 3rd annual Eastern Midlands Conference 

Middle School Jazz Band Festival.  This event will take place after school into the evening.  Students 

will be transported on school transportation.  Dress for this and all other concerts is solid black shoes, 

black socks, black pants, and their black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!).  We will be needing a 

few parents to help chaperone this evening.  Please contact Mr. Johnson by email 

(cpjohnson@epsne.org) if you are interested.  THANK YOU!!!   

 

April 30 Concert – On Thursday, April 30, at 7:00 PM, the Elkhorn Grandview Middle School Bands 

will give their final concert of the year.  All the EGMS bands, including the 6th grade, 7th grade, 8th 

grade, Jazz Expos, State of Mind, and Palolos Jazz Bands, will be performing.  As with all other perfor-

mances, Dress for this and all other concerts is all black shoes, black socks, black pants, and their 

black EGMS Music Polo shirt (tucked in!).  Students should arrive by 6:15 so we can begin warming 

up promptly at 6:30 PM.  Please come support your student(s) in their final performance of the year.  

See you then! 

mailto:cpjohnson@epsne.org
mailto:cpjohnson@epsne.org
mailto:cpjohnson@epsne.org


Page 7 FEBRUARY 2020  

Band News continued 

CHOIR NEWS 

May 2 – EHS Night of Jazz – On Saturday, May 2, Elkhorn High School will be hosting the sixteenth 

annual EHS Night of Jazz.  The event will be held in the Elkhorn High School gymnasium and runs 

from 5:30-9:00 PM.  All the jazz bands from EGMS, EMS, and EHS will be performing that night on a 

rotating basis.  In addition to the playing of the bands, there will be a dance floor and concessions 

available.  This event serves as a benefit for the Jazz Bands of EGMS, EMS, and EHS with all pro-

ceeds going toward purchasing jazz music for future performances.  Ticket prices are $5 for adults, 

$3 for students, and $1 for all “kids” over 65.  Please mark this date on your calendars, polish off 

those dancing shoes, and start those swing dance lessons right away!  See you then! 

 

Elkhorn Summer Band Program – Over the last several of years, our Summer Band Program has 

grown by leaps and bounds…so we are doing it again this year!!!   J   Our Elkhorn Summer Band 

Program will be held right here at EGMS on weekdays from June 2-18 and is offered to all current 

6th and 7th grade band students from Elkhorn (or who will be attending in the fall).  Current 8th grade 

veterans of our Summer Program (as well as High School veterans!) are welcome to come back and 

assist!!  The program will offer full concert band and jazz band rehearsals every day, as well as of-

fering individual lessons to those current 7th graders who will be auditioning for the 8th Grade All-

State Band next year.  For your planning, current 7th grade students will be scheduled in the morn-

ings.  Current 6th grade students will be scheduled in the afternoons.  The program will culminate 

with a final concert on the morning of June 18 with yummy goodies afterward!!  All 4 middle school 

directors from Elkhorn will be team teaching the entire experience.  Best of all, the entire program is 

FREE!!!  Please be on the lookout for handouts and more information to be distributed at Confer-

ences.  We strongly encourage any and every band student to sign up and participate in our Sum-

mer Band Program!!  Please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Johnson at EGMS (289-9399) or by email 

if you have any questions.  His email is cpjohnson@epsne.org.  Thanks! 

 

Choir News  

Mrs. Tina Schwahn 

We are entering into a very busy season for the vocal music department at Grandview! Please make 

sure that all pertinent dates and times are on your calendars!  

Any questions, please contact Mrs. Schwahn via email at tschwahn@epsne.org.  

  

EGMS Choral Concert Schedule 

Spring 2020 

(Mark your calendars!) 
Regular Chorus 

 
Monday, March 2 - 8-12 Vocal Concert @ EHS - 7:00 PM  

(Our 8th grade combines with EMS and EHS Choirs) 

Call time is 6:30 p.m. for performers 

 

Tuesday, March 10 - 7th Grade Vocal Concert at EGMS (with Grand Marquee) - 7:00PM 

Call time for performers is 6:30 p.m. 

 

Tuesday, March 17 - Recorder Concert @ EHS - 7:00 PM 

(6th grade chorus, Grand Entrance and 5th grade recorders) 

Call time for performers is 6:30 p.m. 

 

Thursday, May 7 - EGMS 6-8 Vocal Concert @ EGMS - 7:00 PM 

There will be an early morning dress rehearsal at 7:00 a.m. on May 7th for all 

choir students. 

Concert call time is 6:30 for performers 

 

mailto:cpjohson@epsne.org
mailto:tschwahn@epsne.org


 

Page 8 T HE GRAND VIE W VIBE  

SHOW CHOIR 

NEWS 

 

 Grand Marquee Show Choir Season starts in February 

 
Grand Marquee Show Choir 

 

 

 

Grand Marquee Show Choir will be competing at three local competitions* in February! Come on out 

and support our talented kids! 

 

February 8, 2020 - Millard South Stars on Stage at Millard South High School 

Performance time 2:40 p.m. 

 

February 14, 2020 - Elkhorn South Crystal Cup at Elkhorn South High School 

Performance time 8:50 p.m. 

 

February 29, 2020 - Westside Battle of the Show Choirs at Westside Middle School 

Performance time 5:40 p.m. 

 

*Please note: There is usually a small admission fee for show choir competitions, and audience mem-

bers need to arrive at least 30 minutes prior to performance time. 

 

 

 

 

Choir News (cont’d) 

Mrs. Tina Schwahn 
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Counselor’s 

Ccorner 

 

 Below is information about upcoming events, potential opportunities, and resources availa-

ble for Elkhorn Grandview families. 

  

Are you looking to expose your child to different career options?  If so, check out EXPLORING “Real 
World Career Experiences”  

What is Exploring?  Exploring is a career education program, sponsored by area businesses that help 
young adults make a more informed decision about future careers and determine if a particular career is 
the right one for them.  Exploring is about gaining practical experience in a career field.  The result is a 
program of activities that help youth pursue their special interests, grow and develop.  The link below 
will be able to provide you more information about the specific programs and when they meet.   

For more information and to register, please visit http://www.omahaexploring.org/ 

  

TeamMates Program- Mentors can have a huge impact on student success. If you’re interested in mak-
ing a difference in the life of an EPS student, please visit https://teammates.org/become-a-mentor/
apply/ and choose “Elkhorn, NE” as your desired chapter. If you have questions regarding the Team-
Mates of Elkhorn mentoring chapter, contact Kara Perchal at kperchal@epsne.org or (402) 289-2579. 

 

Arbor Family Services- Elkhorn Public Schools partners with Arbor Family Services to serve students and 
their families.  Arbor Family provides two free sessions with a counselor regarding a specific issue.  Arbor 
Family works with students and their families on a variety of issues such as, wellness, stress, divorce, 
parenting/children, eating disorders, school problems, work problems, managing change, depression/
anxiety, relationships, trauma, drug/alcohol abuse and more.  If you would like more information, please 
contact Arbor Family at 402-330-0960 or your school counselor.   

  

Resources 

*Nebraska Family Helpline- (1-888-866-8660)       www.nebraskafamilyhelpline.ne.gov 

*Boys Town National Hotline-24/7 Help (1-800-448-3000)    Yourlifeyourvoice.org 

*National Suicide Prevention Lifeline-  http://www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org/ 

*13 Minute Campaign for Suicide Prevention          http://www.13minutes.org/ 
*Arbor Family Counseling-402-330-0960 

 Counselor’s Corner 

Kyle Peterson, EGMS Counselor 

http://www.omahaexploring.org/
http://www.nebraskafamilyhelpline.ne.gov
http://www.suicidepreventionlifeline.org/
http://www.13minutes.org/


 
Important Registration Information from Elkhorn High School Counselors 

 

Thursday, February 27th, 2020 
 
Current list of 9th grade selected classes will be given to all Middle School Students 
 
High school counselors went to the middle schools to distribute 9th grade registration materials in 
September. It was done much earlier this year in order to prepare for the opening of a third high school. 
Students received a copy of their registration sheet outlining courses offered to prospective ninth 
graders and specific course recommendations. Recommendations were based upon advice from high 
school administration, teachers, counselors, and test scores. Students selected what classes they would 
like for their electives, and then met one on one with a counselor to discuss their choices. The list of 
classes that students are currently registered for will be sent home on Thursday, February 
27th, with the opportunity for electives to be changed. Students will also receive a copy of the 
curriculum guide. This guide includes information on curriculum, academic planning, and activities. 
Additionally, students will receive contracts that explain summer PE and summer Personal Finance online 
options. 
 
Parents are encouraged to discuss the 9th grade course recommendations and elective courses with their 
8th grader before March 4th. 
 

Wednesday, March 4th, 2020 
 

8th Grade Registration/Parent Night 
 

5:00 pm OR 7:00 pm EHS Auditorium 
 

Please bring the registration sheet  
 
 
Parents and 8th graders are invited to Elkhorn High School on March 4th at 5:00 pm or 7:00 pm. Please 
come to whichever time works best for your family. At that time, counselors will present an 8th grade 
orientation and curriculum PowerPoint. After the presentation, parents will complete course selections 
and sign the registration form to verify course selections. Forms will be collected at the end of the 
evening. An Open House will be held at both high schools in the fall of 2020 for student tours. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Interested in EHS music offerings? 

 
Please join us for a “Taste of Music” in between the two sessions 

 
Jazz Band 2          6:20 – 6:35 
 
JV Show Choir     6:40 – 6:55      
  



February 2020

District Reminders

Uniting students, families, educators, and the community to ensure a challenging and enriching academic environment 
that inspires students to develop the knowledge and skills necessary to become responsible citizens and lifelong learners.

Both the EPS District and each individual building regularly use a parent messaging system called 
SchoolMessenger to send emails and phone calls to parents, including monthly information about 
building happenings, as well as school closings.

If you did not receive a phone call and an email regarding our most recent School Cancellation, 
please reach out to your building secretary.  
 
SchoolMessenger also allows recipients to “unsubscribe” from its mailing list; please understand that 
by “unsubscribing” you are completely removing your email address from ALL lists, including both 
District and building specific emails.
 
If you have previously unsubscribed and would like to begin receiving emails again, please let your 
building secretary know.

SchoolMessenger Alerts

Elkhorn Public Schools Policy 507.13—Internet Safety Policy was written in compliance 
with the Children’s Internet Protection Act. Tech Savvy Parent tips are intended to 
inform and educate parents of technology that may be available to their students. 
Tips may feature apps that are educational as well as those that may be a cause for 
concern to parents.

Digital Calendars 
As a reminder, all EPS activity and event information can be found by visiting www.elkhornweb.org 
and choosing the “Calendar” tab in the header.  From there, click the building whose activities you are 
wanting to view.  

Additionally, download the rSchool: Activity Scheduler app for easy mobile access to middle school 
and high school activities and events.

http://www.elkhornweb.org




February 2020  

Phone: 402-289-9399 

Fax: 402-289-9499 

17801 Grand Avenue 

Omaha, NE 68116 

ELkhorn Grandview  

Middle School 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   

 
 

 

  
 

1 
 

2 
 

3 
 

 

4 
 

 

 

7th Band /Jazz Band 

Concert  7:00pm 

 

 

5 
 

6 
8GBB @ Norris  

4:15 pm 

7GBB vs Norris  

4:15 pm 

7/8 WR ∆ @Tekamah 

-Herman 4:15 pm 

Booster Club Meeting 

6:30 pm 

7 
 

8 
 

Millard South Stars 

on Stage Show 

Choir Competition 

9 10 
7GBB vs 

Plattsmouth 4:15pm  

8GBB @ 

Plattsmouth 4:15pm 

School Board  

Meeting 6:30 pm 

11 
7GBB @ Bennington 

4:15 pm 

8GBB vs Bennington 

4:15 pm 

 

12 
 

13 
7GBB vs EMS 

4:15 pm 

8GBB @ EMS 

4:15 pm 

14 
7/8 WR Quad @ 
EVVMS 4:15 pm 

 

Crystal Cup Show 

Choir Competition  

15 
 
 

 

16 
 
 

17 
7GBB vs Gretna 

4:15pm  

8GBB @ Gretna 

4:00pm 

EHS/EGMS 8th 

Grade Band Concert 

@  EHS 7:00 pm 

 

18 
7GBB @ Gretna Aspen 

4:15 pm 

8GBB vs Gretna Aspen 

4:15pm 

7/8 WR ∆ @ 
Plattsmouth 4:15 pm 

 

19 
One Hour Early 

Dismissal 
Parent/Teacher  

Conferences  

4:30-8:30 pm 
 

 

20 
One Hour Early 

Dismissal 
Parent/Teacher  

Conferences  

4:30-8:30 pm 

 

 

21 
 

No School 
 

 

22 
 

23 24 
7GBB vs ERMS 

4:15 pm 

8GBB @ ERMS 

4:15pm 

25 
7/8 WR ∆ @ EGMS 

4:15 pm 

26 
 

27 
EHS Counselors to 

visit with 8th graders 

about EHS registration 

 

7th Grade Choir  

Concert 7:00 pm 

28 
 UNO Great Plains  

Jazz Festival 

29 
Battle of the Show 

Choirs Competition 

@ Westside Middle 
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